From: robertlivock
Subject: Application 2016/1372/P 152-156 Kentish Town Road, NW1 9QB
Date: 9 April 2016 at 20:32
To: Planning DCMail@camden.gov.uk

Dear Mr. Freeney,

| welcome this application and urge you to approve it. | do not want this matter to become another saga like Pizza Express and Castle
public house where nothing has been achieved except decay. This proposal is the southern gateway to Kentish Town visible in long
views particularly from Prince of Wales Road which | believe it enhances. It also provides much needed modern mixed use
accommodation which is to the benefit of Kentish Town. | do not believe that no new building should be no higher than those either side
otherwise we would still be in mud huts. The height and appearance of the proposal fits in well so it should be approved without delay
and with the minimum of conditions.

Yours sincerely,
Robert A Livock
34 Raglan Street
London
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